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Bepartment of Education s

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

August 23, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 8 1 2 ,8. 2023

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

PARTICIPATION FOR THE POSITIVE DISCIPLINE IN EVERYDAY TEACHING (PDET)
ONLINE COURSE OF SELECTED TEACHERS IN NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

1. This is relative to the attached Memorandum from ATTY. REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO,
Undersecretary for Operations, dated August 14, 2023 in reference to the Positive
Discipline in Everyday Teaching (PDET) Online Course to teachers of the Department
of Education.

2. The Positive Discipline in Everyday Teaching (PDET) Online course is a collaborative
effort between the Learner Rights and Protection Office (LRPO) and Save The Children
Philippines. This course aims to equip our teachers with effective strategies for
maintaining a positive classroom environment and promoting learner-centered
discipline.

3. In view of this, we would like to request the Schools Division Office, ATTENTION:
Division Learner Rights and Protection (LRP) Focal Person to assist the completion of
list through the registration form provided in this link: hitps:/tinyurl.com/NCR-
PDET on or before August 29, 2023. Kindly note that this exclusive registration is
limited to 250 teacher-participants on a first-come, first-serve basis. A teacher
representative from each subject area is highly encouraged.

4. For further clarifications on this concern, please contact lrps.ncredeped.gov.ph.

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Thank you very much.

WILFREDO E. , CESO III
Regional Director
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